
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/13/2015 12:13:06 PM
Subject: RE: CON FTC Request

Otherwise, you are ok with it?
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 12:10 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Re: CON FTC Request
 
I think we should delete that sentence. Keep it clean. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 13, 2015, at 11:46 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I spoke with Ms. Lao yesterday.  She is awaiting our letter.  Please review the attached letter and offer 
feedback.  Specifically, do we want to delete this sentence - I would only support anything less than a 
full repeal if it were a comprehensive reform and significant narrowing of CON law.  I would like to get 
it signed today. 
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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